
 

 

NOTICE: PNCT Terminal Closure 

 

Dear Business Partner, 
 
The Port Newark Container Terminal (PNCT) is closed due to a terminal incident. PNCT 
will not process trucks today and will resume normal business hours tomorrow, 07/14 at 
6:00 am.  
 
Please reach out to your local STG contact with additional questions. 


